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Doug Williams Scholarship 
Doug Williams served as superintendent of the Gilbert Community Schools for 24 years 
before joining Des Moines Area Community College (DMACC) in 2004. Two 
scholarships will be awarded annually to Gilbert graduates who plan to attend DMACC. 
The recipients will demonstrate academic achievement, community involvement, and 
leadership abilities. 


